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The Committee on University Extension met three times this Academic Year and conducted a virtual 

meeting through iLearn and email in July 2020.  In the 2019-2020 academic year the Committee 

examined and approved 542 course and instructor proposals in the X300-400 series.  The Committee 

also approved 27 proposals for extension certificates and diplomas.  

 

The Committee reviewed the UCR 5-Year Planning Perspectives for 2020-2025 and did not note any 

concerns regarding their charge of University Extension. 

 

The Committee reviewed and supported the proposed changes to Graduate Division Regulations 

GR5.4 and the subsequent revised proposed changes to GR5.4. 

 

The Committee consulted with the Dean of University of Extension at each meeting and provided 

recommendations for academic programs offered at University Extension.   

 

The Committee would like to commend University Extension for their continuing efforts to expand 

offerings in new directions, and for the high quality of all programs.  University Extension has 

developed a number of very innovative programs this year, and the quality of instructors continues to 

be excellent.  The Committee would like to thank the Dean of University Extension Kevin Vaughn, the 

University Extension Director of Academic Services Marie Martin, and University Extension 

Academic Services Coordinator Lizbeth Gonzalez for an excellent job in presenting the best candidates 

for review and approval by the Committee and for promptly providing additional information for 

proposals as requested.   
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